| hope you will vote in favor of this bill HB 3372. It is important that a State Agency, which should protect our citizen’s health , has the
authority needed to with-hold a permit to operate by considering a company’s past record of violating environmental and Public
Health safety rules. Thank you, Ineke Deruyter



